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Announcement 
of a new Team 
Member

Be alert, not 
electrocuted

From the 1st of Jan 2013 the laws 
regarding Residual Current Devices 
[RCD’s] also known as safety switches 

We are pleased to welcome 
Steve Bruss in the new role of 
Business Development Director. 
He will be responsible for the 
continued business growth 
and management of new client 
relationships. He joins us with 
over 15 years of award-winning 
design and project construction 
experience in Australia as well as 
overseas.  

Steve prides himself on providing 
professional workmanship with 
exceptional style. He has the 
unique ability to forecast trends, 
identify the implications for our 
clients and develop innovative 
solutions.

We are confident his experience 
and skills will complement our 
own commitment to reflect our 
clients’ aesthetic, budget and 
functional requirements.

Steve can be contacted on:  
P. 02 9635 9100,   
M. 0437 621 830  
E. stevebruss@apexei.com.au

which are designed to shut of 
the power supply when there is a 
dangerous leak to earth changed.   
RCD’s are now required to be fitted on 
all new and modified electrical circuits 
in your office fitout.   Failure to comply 
could risk at the very least substantial 
fines for you and your staff or worse.    
There are specific rules regarding 
equipment that is frequently moved or 
subject to exposed conditions.

If you would like to find out more 
contact your Apex Executive Interiors 
representative on 02 9635 9100

Apex Executive Interiors - Proud sponsors  
of the REINSW Awards of Excellence 2013
Apex Executive Interiors were proud to sponsor two commercial awards in the 
Real Estate Institute of New South Wales Awards for Excellence. The awards are 
judged by an independent panel of industry experts and give official recognition 
to the property industry’s top performers for their initiatives. The winners set the 
benchmark for professional standards, creativity and a commitment to service in 
their specialist fields.

Steve Bruss of Apex Executive Interiors presented the award to the top 
Commercial Agency, CBRE along with the top Commercial Agent, Daniel O’Brien 
also of CBRE. 

On trend
When showing your clients a new 
space, it is important to be aware 
that current workplaces strive 
to achieve more interaction and 
collaboration from their people. The 
right space enhances an employee’s job 
satisfaction and improves retention of 
the right people. 

More companies, both large and small, 
are realising that the way an office is 

designed makes a big difference to the 
productivity of their employees.

Some of the current interior design 
trends that can be incorporated into 
these new offices are: 

Open-plan workspaces 

These spaces foster collaboration 
between individuals and teams, and 
will continue to be a focus in 2014  
and beyond.

 READ MOREREAD MORE

http://www.reinsw.com.au/default.aspx?ArticleID=12807

